
                                                                                        

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a busy first term we have had. As we are rapidly approaching the Christmas holidays I 

want to tell you about the exciting events we have planned for Christmas.  Additional 

information will be sent to you from your child’s class teacher as well. 

Thursday 1st December:  

Our Christmas Trees will arrive in school and will be decorated by the children.  The 

Christmas tree by the main school office will be decorated will messages of kindness and 

hopes for the New Year.  

 

Monday 5th and Wednesday 7th December: 

The Rev. Ros will lead our school Christmas assemblies. 

The school Christmas dinner will be on Wednesday 7th December. If your child would like a 

Christmas dinner please complete a slip by Thursday 1st December. Please ask at the main 

office for more details. 

 

Thursday 8th December:  

Santa will be visiting our school grotto from 3.30-5pm. This is a ticketed event- please 

contact the school office if you require additional information. 

                                                                                                                                      

Friday 9th December:  

Nursery Christmas concert. Morning nursery will be 9.15-10.15am and afternoon nursery 

will be 2.15-3.15pm.  

 

 

 

Monday 12th December:  

Year 1 Christmas singing and challenge outcome- 2pm.  Please come along to join in with a 

portrait painting session and enjoy listening to the children singing. 



                                                                                        

 

Tuesday 13th December:  

Music concert- 9.30am.  Please contact Mrs Day if you any questions. 

Reception Nativity at 2pm 

 

Wednesday 14th December:  

Reception Nativity at 9.30am                                           

Years 3,4,5,6 Christmas sing-a-long on the playground (weather permitting) 2pm 

 

 

 

Thursday 15th December: KS2 FIDES assembly 9am 

EYFS/KS1 FIDES assembly 10am 

If your child is a FIDES winner you will be invited to attend the FIDES assembly by Friday 

9th December. 

Years 3,4,5,6 Christmas sing-a-long on the playground (weather permitting) 2pm 

Year 2 Challenge outcome and Christmas presentation to parents 2pm 

 

Friday 16th December:  

Christmas jumper day/ Christmas party clothes/ non-school uniform and Christmas 

Breakfast in school. 

School closes at 12pm for the Christmas Holidays. 

 

This term we have had a lot of illness in school both children and staff.   

Please contact your child’s class teacher or the school office if you have any questions. 

 

Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas and peaceful New Year. 

 Best wishes from the Children, Academy Council and all the staff.  

 


